WreathsForTheFallen.org

January Meeting Minutes

1-8-13

The January general meeting was cancelled and an informational conference call was
held at 7 pm instead. John Thomas conducted the conference call and answered a number of
guestions the callers had.

**The conference calls are in an experimental stage at this time.

Conference call meeting adjourned - at 7:30 pm

THANKS FOR COMING TO THE CONFERENCE CALL MEETING AND FOR
EVERYONE WHO HELPED MAKE OUR GOAL POSSIBLE LAST YEAR!

Minutes submitted by: John Thomas
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Minutes approved by: £
John Thomas, President
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Please invite your family, friends and neighbors to join us at our meetings and share our
website with them: www.wreathsforthefallen.org. And our Facebook Page.
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